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35 George Mews

Camden

London

NW1 2EU

14/08/2017  11:42:062017/4365/P OBJ Jordan Archer We object to the planning application as we believe it will have a detrimental effect on the 

area for the residents who live directly behind it. The existing smells emanating from the 

existing restaurant is already unpleasant and unacceptable. Further smoke and smells 

caused by the restaurant will only make the area smell worse. We have a terrible problem 

with vermin therefore with another addition of a restaurant will only make the problem worse. It 

will attract people to an area that already suffers from a high level of crime and an area that is 

badly affected by drug use and abuse. Residents of George Mews already have to tolerate 

unacceptable level of smells that come from restaurants that back on to the mews. the new 

alterations to the back of the building are unsightly. It will not be a positive addition to the 

Drummond Street real mix also.
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